
 

 

COVID-19 School Reopening 6/30/20:  

 

Dear Gratton Families,  

 

We are looking forward to a traditional physical return to school on August 6th with 

students attending school five days a week. We are working with the Stanislaus County 

Office of Education and Public Health to implement reasonable protocols to ensure the 

safety of our students, staff and community. The Stanislaus County Office of Education 

has published a guide for opening schools. You can access the guide as well as a 

variety of resources for families related to COVID-19 here 

https://www.stancoe.org/coronavirus. Please keep in mind that the document was 

published on June 5, 2020 and virus protocols change rapidly. In addition, we will 

assess the feasibility of individual guidelines and how they apply to our unique situation 

at Gratton. We will continue to follow the most up-to-date protocols while remaining 

mindful of the importance of exercising flexibility, understanding and compassion when 

working with children. There will also be an independent study option available for those 

students who are unable to physically return. We will update you with new information 

as it becomes available. We look forward to welcoming our students back to school in 

August! 

 

Take care and be well,  

 

Wendy Williams 

Principal/Superintendent  

 

 

 

https://www.stancoe.org/coronavirus

